
 
 
Regulatory Circular RG05-19 
 
DATE:  February 17, 2005 
 
TO:  Members and Member Firms 
 
FROM: Market Operations Department 
 
RE:  Restrictions Lifted on Transactions in 
  Hollywood Entertainment Corporation (HWQ) 
 
The Nasdaq has retracted a statement announcing that Hollywood Entertainment 
Corporation, (HLYW/HWQ), would be delisted from the Nasdaq National Market System 
effective Thursday, February 17, 2005.   
 
As of February 17, 2005 no restrictions are in place on the CBOE in existing series of 
HWQ options.  
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